THE LONDON BUILDINGS GROUP

HIGHGATE STUDIOS 53/79 HIGHGATE ROAD LONDON NW5 1TL

TEL 020 7267 3388

E-MAIL info@londonbuildingsplc.com



London Borough of Camden 3rd Floor, 5 Pancras Square c/o Town Hall, Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

4th December 2014

Dear Sir/Madam.

RE: Ensfield no. 28 side wall to the Piano Yard driveway.

I am writing in regards to our newly built development Piano Yard NW5 1BF.

Post completion in summer 2014 we have installed 2 fascia signs on the sides of the driveway to the gated property to mark the building. The signs are on each side of the driveway, one mounted to the side wall of Elsfield no. 28 on the left hand side, which is your property.

We have now applied to Camden Council Regeneration and Planning department for approval, ref. 2014/7237/A.

We would like to request your permission to retain the sign.

Please see attached layout plans.

look forward to hear from you.

Yours faithfully,

Ela Bogucka